
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:  Conisbrough                  Term: 2  2024-2025 

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 
The end of an incredibly busy and positive 

term! Conisbrough class have spent a lot of 

time in the kitchen and are beginning to be 

more independent with what they cook. The 

class particularly enjoyed making rice 

pudding.  

 

Dungeons and Dragons club has started 

running this term, led by Jonny and involving 

students and staff from all over the school. 

The students have been enthralled and are 

enjoying the opportunity to be creative and 

spend time with those from others classes.  

 

As the older students in school, we are 

beginning to look more closely to the World 

of Work and considering skills and attributes 

suited to different jobs. It was fun to answer 

questionnaires to find the jobs students might 

be well suited to. They were quite accurate!  

 

The class have also enjoyed their Friday DT 

sessions with B, they have been working hard 

on creating an array of pieces in varying 

mediums, from pop art style portraits to 

wooden tables.  

 

Students have been spending a lot of time 

out in the community; every student has time 

allotted in their time-table to go out into the 

community to places such as: walking to the 

shops for cooking supplies, IKEA, Smelly 

Wellies, Earth Trust, climbing, RAW, Parkour, 

Post-16 or simply going for a walk and talk 

around Theale.   

 

Finally, one of our students support the school 

production with their satge management, 

light and sound. The show was a resounding 

success and we are so proud of all those who 

took part behind the scenes as well as those 

on the stage. Working together was a 

fabulous. moving experience.   

 

Have a very Merry Christmas!    

 

Conisbrough Team 

Karin, Jonny, Jordan and Michelle 

  

Dates & Points to remember:  

 

Last day of term:  Thursday 19th December 2024 

 

First day back: Tuesday January 7th 2025 

 


